Fri Jan 29 2021 at 2:13 PM

01/29/2021



CENTAURUS HIGH SCHOOL Warrior Weekly News

New From the Principal

Centaurus Students and Families-

As was announced at the BVSD Board of Education meeting on Tuesday, Centaurus High School will be working to provide additional support for students on Mondays. Starting on Monday, February 1st, Centaurus will be open from 12:00-3:30 to students. This will be optional for students, but will provide a safe place for students to complete academic work as well as access mental health support as needed. We will have common areas open to students and will provide supervision during this time. As the semester progresses, we hope to add additional support (both academic and social/emotional) during this time and will communicate this information as we have

For now, please note the following:

- Starting on Monday, February 1st, Centaurus will be open from 12:00-3:30 to students.
- Students will be supervised and provided space to work in our common areas.
- Student will need to complete the Daily Health Check Form and sign in upon arrival
- . Students will need to follow all school guidelines around
- Mental Health Support will be available by appointment during this time, as it is throughout the week. Please fill out this appointment request form to schedule with a member of our counseling department.
 - In addition, during this time on Monday we will also have members of our counseling department on site for drop in mental health support.
- This is optional for students, but we do hope that students who could benefit from additional structure and support on Mondays will take advantage of this opportunity

Daniel Ryan, Principal

What's next and what you need to know...

Important Dates

February 4 Parent Teacher Conferences (virtual)

February 9 Transition video for incoming freshmen available (Class of 2025)

February 12 Non-Student Contact Day/Teacher Work Day - no classes

February 15 Presidents' Day - no classes

February 19 Seal of Biliteracy applications due (Class of 2021)

Advisory Update

The February 3rd Advisory will contain a Sources of Strength lesson.



Sources of Strength is a student resource run by a team of students at Centaurus that focuses on social and emotional health. This universal program has helped many students build positive ways to handle anxiety and stress.

Athletic Games

Season B sports are in full swing! Unfortunately no spectators are allowed at games, but select basketball, hockey, and wrestling competitions will be streamed! Click here for instructions to watch.

Counseling Corner

Click this link to check out the latest news from our Counseling Department!

PEN's Virtual Stress & Anxiety Conference: Thriving in an Unpredictable World - The Parent Engagement Network presents their annual conference this weekend, Friday and Saturday January 29 - 30. Be sure to check out their conference flyer with speaker descriptions and sign up for tomorrow's sessions if you have not already!



mind. body. voice. project Flyer

Developed by a team from BVSD and CU-Boulder, the mind.body.voice (m.b.v.) program teaches young women how to talk back to pressures about how girls and women should appear and how to connect and listen to their bodies. Participants also engage in activism projects to change our communities to create a world that values young women for who they are rather than what they look like. The 10-week program will be delivered again in a synchronous format over Zoom and we are hopeful this program will help to address the social emotional needs of students, especially in light of the increased stress and demand on both students and educators with the COVID-19 crisis. See the flyer linked above for more information or to sign up!

Looking ahead: Click here to view the Centaurus Annual Calendar and Athletic Schedules and here for the BVSD District Calendar

Getting to know your Centaurus Team: DAVE VERMILLION

This is a new section in our weekly email that we hope you will enjoy. Each week we will introduce a member of the Centaurus staff and teachers to our parent and student community. This week, we'd like to introduce Dave Vermillion.







Hi, my name is David Vermillion and I teach Marketing and Social Studies at Centaurus High School. I grew up in Boulder in the Martin Acres neighborhood and attended Platt Junior High and Fairview High School. I love playing sports and was on a state championship football team at Fairview High School under coach Sam Pagano. I was fortunately good enough to receive a scholarship to play football in college and was coach Gary Barnett's first all-conference player. I have been coaching youth sports for

over 20 years in Lafayette, including Centaurus Little League, Bobcat Football, and Little Dribblers Rec Basketball. My passion is teaching and coaching and I'm thankful for all the opportunities that this profession affords me.

At Centaurus High School in addition to Social Studies and Marketing, I am the DECA advisor for our schools Career Technical Student Organization. I am very passionate about the competition that DECA provides to the students in business role plays and written business manuals. My students have been very successful in winning district and state events and qualifying for the International Career Development Conference(ICDC) held in different states around the country.

In addition to teaching, being a DECA advisor, and coaching football and baseball at the high school, my program also runs the student store and Warrior Ink (screen print shop). I am also the Junior Class Advisor. I love everything that is Centaurus and I am Centaurus. I am so proud to be a part of this very unique and special High School. Did I mention I have four grandchildren?

Centaurus School Community News

Boys Lacrosse Team

SPRING LACROSSE IS HAPPENING! For those of you interested in boys lacrosse this spring at Monarch high school, make sure you have signed up for group emails on our website. It is on the left hand side: just click on "join our email list" http://www.monarchlacrosse.org/.

And for players, we meet virtually every Tuesday evening at 5:30 PM in Google Classroom. All our workouts, installs, stick-work, EVERYTHING is there. Sign up for emails and we will send you the classroom link and code. Email questions to coach Auday at david.auday@bvsd.org.

National School Counseling Week



National School Counseling Week 2021, "School Counselors: All In for All Students," will be celebrated from Feb. 1-5, 2021, to focus public attention on the unique contribution of school counselors within U.S. school systems. National School Counseling Week highlights the tremendous impact school counselors can have in helping students achieve school success and plan for a

10300 South Boulder Road, Lafayette, CO 80026 Main Office: 720-561-7500 / Attendance Line 720-561-5368 Click here for the Centaurus High School Website Click here for the Centaurus Warriors Booster Club Website







Boulder Valley School District (BVSD) would like to continue connecting with you via email. To set preferences for which types of messages are sent to your email address, activate your free InfoCenter account. If you prefer to stop receiving emails from BVSD, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe. Please note that if you unsubscribe, your email address will be placed on the "blocked list" for the remainder of the current school year and will no longer receive BVSD school or district emails that are distributed through our SchoolMessenger service.

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.



CENTAURUS HIGH SCHOOL Warrior Weekly News

News From the Principal

Centaurus Students and Families-

As was announced at the BVSD Board of Education meeting on Tuesday, Centaurus High School will be working to provide additional support for students on Mondays. Starting on Monday, February 1st, Centaurus will be open from 12:00-3:30 to students. This will be optional for students, but will provide a safe place for students to complete academic work as well as access mental health support as needed. We will have common areas open to students and will provide supervision during this time. As the semester progresses, we hope to add additional support (both academic and social/emotional) during this time and will communicate this information as we have it.

For now, please note the following:

- Starting on Monday, February 1st, Centaurus will be open from 12:00-3:30 to students.
- Students will be supervised and provided space to work in our common areas.
- Student will need to complete the Daily Health Check Form and sign in upon arrival
- Students will need to follow all school guidelines around
- Mental Health Support will be available by appointment during this time, as it is throughout the week. Please fill out this appointment request form to schedule with a member of our counseling department.
 - . In addition, during this time on Monday we will also have members of our counseling department on site for drop in mental health support.
- This is optional for students, but we do hope that students who could benefit from additional structure and support on Mondays will take advantage of this
 opportunity.

Daniel Ryan, Principal

What's next and what you need to know...

Important Dates

February 4 Parent Teacher Conferences (virtual)

February 9 Transition video for incoming freshmen available (Class of 2025)

February 12 Non-Student Contact Day/Teacher Work Day - no classes

February 15 Presidents' Day - no classes

February 19 Seal of Biliteracy applications due (Class of 2021)

Advisory Update

The February 3rd Advisory will contain a Sources of Strength lesson.



Sources of Strength is a student resource run by a team of students at Centaurus that focuses on social and emotional health. This universal program has helped many students build positive ways to handle anxiety and stress.

Athletic Games

Season B sports are in full swing! Unfortunately no spectators are allowed at games, but select basketball, hockey, and wrestling competitions will be streamed! Click here for instructions to watch.

PEN's Virtual Stress & Anxiety Conference: Thriving in an Unpredictable World - The Parent Engagement Network presents their annual conference this weekend, Friday and Saturday January 29 - 30. Be sure to check out their conference flyer with speaker descriptions and sign up for tomorrow's sessions if you have not already!



mind. body. voice. project Flyer

Developed by a team from BVSD and CU-Boulder, the mind.body.voice (m.b.v.) program teaches young women how to talk back to pressures about how girls and women should appear and how to connect and listen to their bodies. Participants also engage in activism projects to change our communities to create a world that values young women for who they are rather than what they look like. The 10-week program will be delivered again in a synchronous format over Zoom and we are hopeful this program will help to address the social emotional needs of students, especially in light of the increased stress and demand on both students and educators with the COVID-19 crisis. See the flyer linked above for more information or to sign up!

Looking ahead: Click here to view the Centaurus Annual Calendar and Athletic Schedules and here for the BVSD District Calendar

[Quoted text hidden]

Each week we will introduce a member of the Centaurus staff and teachers to our parent and student community. This week, we'd like to introduce Dave Vermillion.



Hi, my name is David Vermillion and I teach Marketing and Social Studies at Centaurus High School. I grew up in Boulder in the Martin Acres neighborhood and attended Platt Junior High and Fairview High School. I love playing sports and was on a state championship football team at Fairview High School under coach Sam Pagano. I was fortunately good enough to receive a scholarship to play football in college and was coach Gary Barnett's first all-conference player. I have been coaching youth sports for over 20 years in Lafayette, including Centaurus Little League, Bobcat Football, and Little Dribblers Rec Basketball. My passion is teaching and coaching and I'm thankful for all the opportunities that this profession affords me.

At Centaurus High School in addition to Social Studies and Marketing, I am the DECA advisor for our schools Career Technical Student Organization. I am very passionate about the competition that DECA provides to the students in business role plays and written business manuals. My students have been very successful in winning district and state events and qualifying for the International Career Development Conference(ICDC) held in different states around the country.

In addition to teaching, being a DECA advisor, and coaching football and baseball at the high school, my program also runs the student store and Warrior Ink (screen print shop). I am also the Junior Class Advisor. I love everything that is Centaurus and I am Centaurus. I am so proud to be a part of this very unique and special High School. Did I mention I have four grandchildren?

Centaurus School Community News

Boys Lacrosse Team

SPRING LACROSSE IS HAPPENING! For those of you interested in boys lacrosse this spring at Monarch high school, make sure you have signed up for group emails on our website. It is on the left hand side: just click on "join our email list" http://www.monarchlacrosse.org/.

And for players, we meet virtually every Tuesday evening at 5:30 PM in Google Classroom. All our workouts, installs, stick-work, EVERYTHING is there. Sign up for emails and we will send you the classroom link and code. Email questions to coach Auday at david.auday@bvsd.org.

National School Counseling Week

National School Counseling Week 2021, "School Counselors: All In for All Students," will be celebrated from Feb. 1-5, 2021, to focus public attention on the unique contribution of school counselors within U.S. school systems. National School Counseling Week highlights the tremendous impact school counselors can have in helping students achieve school success and plan for a



10300 South Boulder Road, Lafayette, CO 80026 Main Office: 720-561-7500 / Attendance Line 720-561-5368 Click here for the Centaurus High School Website Click here for the Centaurus Warriors Booster Club Website







[Quoted text hidden]